

Department of Police Services 191 S. Main Street Newtown, CT 06470

David M. Kullgren Chief of Police Tel. (203) 426-5841 Fax (203) 270-0637

June 6, 2023

Chief David Alfano Lewisboro Police Department 79 Bouton Road South Salem, NY 10590

Dear Chief Alfano,

On May 25, 2023 the Newtown Police Department conducted a K9 sniff at the Newtown Middle School. Our department is grateful for the assistance of Officer Llewellyn and K9 Zane in our efforts to maintain a safe and healthy school environment for the staff and students. Your support of our department's mission is meaningful to all of our officers and we look forward to continued interagency cooperation in the future.

Sincerely,

Chief David Kullgren

Newtown Police Department